
Notice 

Dear Valued Customers, 

As of 10 September 2024, we have been made aware of an unauthorized online survey falsely claiming 
to offer the Galaxy Watch Ultra for a discounted price of USD 1.00 upon completion. Please be advised 
that this survey and offer are not affiliated with or authorized by Samsung Malaysia Electronics (SME) 
Sdn. Bhd. 

For your safety and to ensure the authenticity of your purchases, we strongly urge you to purchase 
Samsung products exclusively from our official website, authorized retailers, or verified sellers. 

If you come across any suspicious ads or offers, please report them immediately and refrain from 
engaging. For assistance, please contact us at 1800-88-9999 or via live chat support at 
https://samsung-livechat.sprinklr.com/seao/my/index.html. 

Your trust and security are our top priorities. Thank you for your continued support and vigilance. 
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